
SPECIAL LAST DAY ACTIVITY – JULY 17TH, 2020 

Hi Blue Class, 
 
I cannot believe that today is your last day of 
being in Year 4. It has been a pleasure getting 
to know you all. To end our year with some fun, 
we are going to have a special Friday activity!  
 
You’re going to make your very own slime at 
home. The next page is a helpful step-by-step 
guide to help you make your homemade slime.  
 
I truly hope you all have a wonderful summer 
and don’t hesitate to email me about your 
amazing adventures whenever you feel like it. 
 
 

- Mrs Gifty J  
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